
SAINT FRANCES CABRINI PARISH 

Mission Statement 
 

�>��Worship God  

�>��Love Others  

�>��Make Disciples  

�>��Educate the Young   

  ____________________________ 
 

Pastor ~ Rev. Michael Hendrickson  
      frhendrickson@sfcabrini.org 
 
Parochial Vicar ~ Rev. Gabriel Lee  
     frlee@sfcabrini.org 

`ÉààÉ Éy `Éà{xÜ VtuÜ|Ç|  
“I CAN DO ALL THINGS 

THROUGH CHRIST WHO 
STRENGTHENS ME.” 

~ Philippians 4:13 
____________________________ 

Mass Schedule 
 Monday through Friday: 8:30 a.m. 
 First Friday Mass: 7:00 pm 
 Saturday:  8:30 a.m. with 5:00 p.m. Vigil Mass 
 6:45 p.m. Vietnamese Mass 
   Sunday: 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 a.m. 5:30p.m.  
 1:00 p.m. Assyrian Mass 

 Saint Frances Cabrini Parish Saint Frances Cabrini School 
 15333 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124 15325 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124 
 Parish Office ~ 408-879-1122 School Office ~ 408-377-6545 
 Emergency telephone/anointing ~ 408-912-0440 www.sfcschool.org 
 www.sfcabrini.org or parish_office@sfcabrini.org twitter.com/sfc_sj, or Instagram @sfcschool_sj 

Reconciliation (Confession) 
Saturday: 3:30 - 4:30 p.m.  

First Friday: 7:30 p.m. 

or by appointment - please contact the priest directly.  

Assisting Clergy  
Rev. Paul Soukup, S.J.  
Rev. Paul Goda, S.J.  
Fr. Dan Urcia 

Marriage 
Couples must contact the priest they wish to 
witness the sacrament at least 6 months prior 

to the proposed date of the wedding.   

Infant Baptism 
Please visit the Parish Office for the forms needed  

to register for the Sacrament of Baptism. 



SAT 8:30a Paige Reynolds † - GL  

 5:00p Jovani Navarini  † - PG 

SUN 8:00a Chayo & Rebecca Valverde Spec. Int. - GL 

 9:30a People of the Parish - MH 

 11:30a Stan Russell † - GL 

 5:30p  Helen Rose Broyles † - GL 

MON 8:30a  James Schultz, Spec. Int. -  GL 

TUES 8:30a Lorraine Basuino † - MH 

WED 8:30a Liz Donaldson, 80th Birthday - MH  

THUR  8:30a M. J. Leung, Spec. Int. - DU  

FRI     8:30a  Stan Russell † - GL 

SAT 8:30a Monique LeMay, Spec. Birth. Int. - MH   

 5:00p Sally Konopacky † - PS 

SUN 8:00a Fernando Cariaga † - PS  

 9:30a People of the Parish - MH 

 11:30a Stanley Russell † - GL 

 5:30p  Marvin Wittry † - MH 

   

Sep. 15th to Sept. 23rd, 2018 

 

Fr. Michael Hendrickson = MH, Fr. Gabriel Lee = GL, 

 Fr. Paul Goda = PG, Fr. Paul Soukup = PS,  

Fr. Dan Urcia = DU 

RCIA begins this Tuesday. Interested in becoming 
Catholic? Saint Frances Cabrini’s RCIA (Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults) group welcomes all those inquiring 
into the Catholic Christian faith as well as those adults 
who desire to complete their Sacraments of Initiation.  
Regular sessions include an informal inquiry period and 
are held from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the Parish Center 
living room beginning Tuesday, September 18th, 2018.  
We have  a pleasant group that shares in the joy of ex-
ploring the Christian faith. Email RCIA@sfcabrini.org or 
visit www.sfcabrini.org/RCIA 

Access codes to the Parish Center 
Any group, ongoing or newly incoming, have been given 
their access codes (Parish Center only) please give out 
the code to your group coming in. The access codes were 
put in place for your convenience as well as the office staff 
in allowing us to continue working without interruption. Of 
course if you need us, we are here. (with the exception of 
Tuesdays and Thursdays where the parish office is closed 
between the hours of 10am and 3pm but open 1 hour in 
the morning 9-10a and one hour in the afternoon 3-4p on 
both Tuesday and Thursday) See last page for new office 
hours.  

LISTENING AND RESPONDING There are three inter-
woven themes in today's readings: listening to God, faith 
vs. good works, and losing our life in order to find it. How 
are they related? The Suffering Servant of Isaiah under-
goes much distress and ridicule, but is able to bear it be-
cause he has listened to the promptings of God day after 
day. The psalm tells us that God listens, too. God hears 
our prayers for help and is always ready to save us. As 
our faith deepens, so does our desire to do the works of 
justice and charity that build up the reign of God. God 
directs our actions in ways we often cannot see, and we 
don't always see the results. We are called upon in faith 
to trust that what we do is enough, and that willingness to 
listen to God's promptings will lead us in the right way. 
Copyright (c) J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
September 16, 2018 

The Lord GOD is my help, 
therefore I am not disgraced. 

-- Isaiah 50:7 

 Diocesan Council of Filipino Catholics  
Diocese of San Jose  

 Come Celebrate with Us  

Feast of Filipino Martyrs 

San Lorenzo Ruiz, San Pedro Calungsod  

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2018  

Eucharistic Celebration at 10:00 A.M.  

St. Julie Billiart Parish  

6410 Cottle Road  

San Jose, CA 95119  

Followed by a reception in the Parish Hall  

 For more info: Lou (408) 439-9414 

Marilyn (408) 834-9577  



Sept. 17th to 23rd 

Weekly Collection 

ACTUAL  

BUDGET 
 

Catholic Education  

 

   

9.9.18 

$11,871 

$11,986 

 

$1,277 

 

 Year to Date  

$125,147 

$131,846 

Deficit $6,699 

   

MON  7:00p Scripture Class - CH 

 7:00p  Ladies League Meeting - KH/Hall Kit   

TUES  Parish Office Closed 

 3:30p American Heritage Girls - PC/KH 

 10:30a  Women's Bible Study - PC/LR  

 6:45p Bible Timeline - PC/LR 

 7:00p    Parish Council Mtg - PC/DR 

 7:00p  RCIA - PC/LR s/u 6:00pm 

WED  9:00a Mid-Week Moms - PC/LR   

 6:00p  Alpha - PC/DR/LR/Kit  

 7:00p  Evangelization Comm Meeting - KH 

THUR 7:00p Parish Office Closed (Tuesday hours)  

 7:00p Bible Study - PC/LR 

FRI 5:00p BINGO — Doors open at 4pm 

SAT  - - - - - - -  

SUN 9:30a    CLOW - Religious Ed - PC/LR 

Altar Society: Mary Rosetto, Linda Hellett, Esther 
Romando   

  

Thank you for your kind generosity and support. 

Let Us Pray for the people who  are in our 
parish community who are homebound, sick, 
recovering, confined to rest homes or are simply 
in need of prayer that Jesus be their strength 
and comfort. This week we especially pray for  

Larry Ramsey, Brian Gregory, Joan Kolakowski, David 
Orozco, Maria Petruzzo Mary Bocciardi, Angela Cosentino, 
Nilda Fenyo, Dean Guaneli, Chayo Nunez’, Sam Ajam, Bar-
bara Puma, Troy Warman, Dennis Warman, Teddy 
Avakoff, Pam McLaughlin, Larry Winters, Sue Coffaro. 
Please keep them and their families in your prayers. To place a 
name on this list contact or if you see that you or a loved 
ones’ name has been taken off and would like it back 
placed back in “Let Us Pray” again, please contact Sue at 
408-879-1130. We welcome you to write the names in the 
Book of the Sick, next to Mary’s Shrine. 

Fiesta Opportunity Tickets go on sale today.  

Your donation of $5 per ticket or $25 for 6 tick-
ets will help to support the ministries of Saint 
Frances Cabrini Parish and School and you’ll 
be entered for a chance to win $2000 cash and 

a number of other valuable prizes in the 2018 SFC Fiesta 
Opportunity Drawing. Tickets will be on sale through 
the school office and after all masses in front of the 
school office starting today, Sept. 16th  through the 
weekend of Sept. 30th.  

If you see that the Parish Office is closed and you have a 
mtg. or event, not to worry. You have been given an ac-
cess code to get in. Closure of the PC office is the office, 
not the Parish Center itself.  

ADMISSIONS 

Saint Frances Cabrini Catholic School is cur-
rently accepting applications for grades pre-
school- 5th. Please contact John Bennett 
(jbennett@sfcschool.org) if you would like a personal 
tour of the campus or information about the admissions 
process.   

Bethlehem Artworks will be at SFC next weekend. 
Beautiful hand-made olive wood religious articles made 
by Catholic families in Bethlehem and Jerusalem will be 
on sale the weekend of September 22 and 23 after all the 
masses. 

Bethlehem Artworks is a non-profit organization that pro-
vides assistance to well over 100 suffering families each 
week. Please stop by our tables and take a look at our 
beautiful handmade rosaries, statues, crosses and nativi-
ties. They will make a wonderful present for family and 
friends or an opportunity to add a beautiful hand carved 
religious item for your home to be cherished for genera-
tions to come. The religious articles are made by the suf-
fering Christian families in the Holy Land and are their 
means of spreading the word of Jesus, a goal that began 
two thousand years ago. 

The population in the Holy Land has dropped significantly 
in the past 10 years from over 65% to under 2%. It is  dif-
ficult for a Christian family to receive any type of income  
in a place where the majority of the population are a dif-
ferent religion. Therefore many of the families are leaving 
the Holy Land for a better place with more freedom. The 
main source of income for these families is selling the 
beautiful handmade olive wood items they make from 
home. The beautifully crafted pieces you’ll see next week-
end are brought over by Bethlehem Artworks to help 
those in the Holy Land. Having many of their own family 
members and friends back home, Bethlehem Artworks 
number one goal to help support some of these families 
that are still surviving in the Land where Jesus was 
born. Your support next weekend is deeply needed and 
appreciated.  

Ministry Fair 
A BIG thank you to all the Ministry Heads  who shared with the 
Parishioners this past Sunday, all about each of their Ministries! 
Many New people signed up to get involved with the Parish!  

Many  nice prizes were won by very excited adults  and kids! If 
you missed the Ministry fair, you can still call and join the minis-
try of your choice. Many are listed in the bulletin weekly! 
Thanks! Barry Lemay 



 

New Parish Office Hours  
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday: 9 AM to Noon, 
and 1 to 4 pm.  

*Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9 to 10 AM & 3 to 4 PM. 
The office will be closed inside the hours of 10am and 
3pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays only. Please note! The 
parish office phone is not answered on Tuesdays and 
Thursday except for the hours when the office is open 
(hours listed above) but if you leave a message, your call 
will be returned.   

 

 

SANTA CLARA COUNTY ASKS COMMUNITY TO  
“GIVE A DAY TO DEMOCRACY” NOVEMBER 6th  

Over 5,000 volunteer poll workers needed for Election Day;  

Bilingual and English Positions Earn up to $200  

SANTA CLARA COUNTY, CALIF. – Lady Liberty is coming 
to town; you might spot her on the side of the bus or in your 
daily newspaper, beckoning you to “Give a Day to Democracy.” 
The 12-foot-long bus banners -- along with print, online, radio 
and television ads -- are part of an eight-week multimedia and 
multicultural advertising campaign the Santa Clara County Reg-
istrar of Voters’ Office kicked off this week. It is a call to action 
and a recruitment effort, spurred by the agency’s need for over 
5,000 volunteer poll workers to serve in 849 polling places for 
the November 6, 2018 General Election.  

“Service as a poll worker is a tremendous opportunity to give 
back to the community and support our democracy’s most es-
sential freedom, the right to vote.” said Registrar of Voters 
Shannon Bushey.  

Bilingual volunteers are needed in 19 different languages, in-
cluding Spanish, Vietnamese, Cantonese, Mandarin, Taiwan-
ese, Tagalog, Korean, Russian, Farsi, Punjabi, Japanese, Hindi, 
Telugu, Portuguese, Khmer, Syriac, Tamil, Gujarati and Nepali. 
English-only volunteers also are needed.  

Anyone can be a poll worker as long as they are a U.S. citizen 
and registered voter, a legal permanent resident 18 or older, or 
a high school student who is at least 16 years old and has both 
parental and principal permission. Poll workers will receive a 
stipend of up to $200 for their services, with a bonus for being 
bilingual. Training is provided and classes are filling up.  

Those interested in volunteering are urged to act immediately 
by calling the Poll Worker Hotline at 1-408-918-9140, by e-
mailing pollworker@rov.sccgov.org, or by applying online at 
sccvote.org.  

Media outlets that would like to capture footage of poll worker 
recruitment or training should call the Registrar of Voters’ media 
line at 408-282-3008.  

Jesuit Retreat Center in Los Altos 
 

There is no one definition for a retreat, and the 
same retreat will mean different things for differ-
ent people. For everyone, however, it is a time 
of rest and prayer – A time to grow closer to 

God. 

Friday, Oct 26, 4:00pm 
through Sunday, Oct 28, 2:00pm 

LifeSHIFT: Work and the Christian Journey is a three-
day retreat to help people at work/life crossroads gain 

clarity in work/career/retirement direction while exploring 
their Spirituality. People need a vision for their gifts and 
language for understanding their career/life objectives. 

The retreat includes discussion, personal writing, music, 
reflective solitude, introduction to the Spiritual Exercises, 
and one on one consultation. You set the goals, develop 
resources for change, and experience imaginative ways 

to know God's presence on the journey.   
Visit www.jrclosaltos.org for the 2017 Retreat Calendar and to 

register. reservations@jrclosaltos.org  

Judy Swazey, Liturgy Director at St. Martin of 
Tours passed away on August 30th after a 6 year 
battle with cancer. Judy was the parish liturgist at 
St. Martin of Tours and was active in the diocese 
and deanery through the years serving on many 

Diocesan committees. A Funeral Mass will be held on Saturday, 
September 29th at 2pm at St. Martin of Tours Church, 200 
O’Connor Drive, San Jose, Ca. 95128. Judy’s family thank you 
for your prayers and support! 

Youth Ministry 

Youth Ministry is holding their first Youth Ministry Welcome 
BBQ on Sunday, October 15th from 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm at 
the parish center. All 8th-12th graders along with their family 
and friends are invited to attend. Come meet our new youth 
minister Kurt Martin and hear his plans for youth ministry 
this upcoming year. If you would like to attend, please email 
Kurt at kmartin@sfcabrini.org with your name and how 
many people from your group will be attending. 

Young Adult 

Join us every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month for our 
young adult faith-sharing evening. During these evenings 
we will discuss the Gospel for the Sunday, an important 
upcoming feast or current events and how they impact our 
lives as young Catholics. If you plan to come please RSVP 
with our coordinator Kelsey Ballard at kelseybal-
lard33@gmail.com.   

Kurt Martin, SFC Youth Ministry Coordinator 

Religious Education  

Save the Dates: Welcome back to the Religious Ed school 
year 2018-2019 for grades 1 thru 12.  Registration packets 
and calendar are ready for pick up in in the parish office. We 
are taking registrations after the 9:30am family masses on 
Sept. 16th, 23rd, and 30th as well.   

Children's Liturgy Of the Word, "CLOW" begins today at 
the 9:30am Family Mass for grades K to 5.  

Rel Ed classes begin on Wednesday, October 3rd at 5pm 
for grades 1 to 12 in the Church. Fr. Michael and I will wel-
come everyone and all will receive a blessing from our Pas-
tor. After announcements, each teacher will take their class 
to their school classroom. Contact Joan at 
jschenck@sfcschool.org should you have questions.  
Christ's peace,  Mrs. Joan Schenck, DRE 



PARISH MINISTRIES AND CONTACTS 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 

SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT 

PARISH LIFE 

ADORATION CHAPEL, SCRIPTURE STUDY 
Barry & Charlotte LeMay……………………..………....(408) 379-6517 
CURSILLO 
  Cathy Campbell……………………………………………(408) 313-1128  
  Alicia Morales……………………………………………...(408) 857-0523 
MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT/DATE NIGHT 
  Chris & Ann Aguilar………………………………….….(408) 356-7642 
RESPECT LIFE 
  Anthony & Joann Allegretti…………………… ..  (408) 472-5169 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION for Adults (RCIA) 
  Tim Van Overen…………………………………….rcia@sfcabrini.org 
RELIGIOUS ED AND YOUTH MINISTRY 
  Joan Schenck…………………………………..jschenck@sfcschool.org 
YOUTH MINISTRY COORDINATOR 
  Kurt Martin……….kmartin@sfcabrini.org……………..(669)-245-5502 
CABRINI YOUNG ADULTS 
 Kelsey Ballard………………………cabriniyoungadults@gmail.com  
CEREMONY COORDINATOR 
  Jennifer Donnelly………………………………………...(408)-309-5340  

ASSYRIAN CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 
  Doris Bebla………………..……..…………………...……..(408) 315-6608 
BINGO 
  Joe Roulin…………………………………………………....(408) 266-6982 
BUILDING COMMITTEE 
  Domenic Onorato………………..……………..…….…   (408) 219-4085 
FIESTA 
  Mike Livingston……………………..…...mlivingston@sfcschool.org 
FILIPINO AMERICAN (FilAm) GROUP 
  Maria Sarmiento…………………………………………...(408) 281-2407 
GREETERS 
  James Sawaya………………………………...sawaya24@sbcglobal.net  
ICF BOCCE BALL 
  Camille Orlando....camille.orlando@yahoo.com.……(408) 559-0688 
ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION 
  Jim Jones………….…jim@custompad.com...…………..(408) 210-5541  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
  Pat Cougill……………………………………………….…..(408) 448-5088 
LADIES LEAGUE 
  Linnea Sheehy……………………………………………   (408) 836-7719 
MEN’S CLUB 
  Anthony Perez……………………………………..anthonyp@xilinx.com 
MEXICAN CATHOLIC ORGANIZATION 
  Darla Leis…………………………………………………….(408) 784-6644 
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY,  INTERCESSORY PRAYER GROUP 
  Rebecca Valverde………………………………………….(408) 723-1030 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
  Parish Office……………………………………………….  (408) 879-1122 

PARISH ADMINISTRATION 
FINANCE COUNCIL 
  Sean Cook………………..……..……………………...…….(408) 879-1122 
PARISH COUNCIL 
  Sam Nickolas ……………………….…………………… .(408) 666-0410 
RECEPTION - FACILITIES COORDINATOR - BULLETIN 
  Jean O’Connell…………………………………..………....(408) 879-1122 
SECRETARY 
  Sue Butler……………………………………..…….………..(408) 879-1130 

SFC SCHOOL 
PRINCIPAL  
  Jane Daigle…………………….....ext.3003……..…..….(408) 377-6545 
VICE PRINCIPAL 
  Ronda Clark………………………ext.3058………....….(408) 377-6545 
VICE PRINCIPAL 
  John Bennett…………………..…ext.3051……..………(408) 377-6545 
OFFICE MANAGER 
  Max Burd………………………  ext.3004……….………..(408) 377-6545 

 Communications/Activities Director  
 Nikki Dickey………………….....ext.3035……..…..……..(408)377-6545 
DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 
  Blanche Khoshaba………………ext.3046………....…...(408)377-6545 
PARENT TEACHER GROUP 
  Debbie Casey………………….…………...……..………...(408)209-9297 
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
  Tim Smith………………………………….…………….   (408) 761-6608 

ST. FRANCES CABRINI PARISH REGISTRATION REQUEST FORM 
Name:         Home Phone: 

Address:          Cell: 

City:     State:  Zip:  Email: 

Please fill in the information above and drop this form into the collection basket. A registration form will be mailed to you. 

ALTAR SERVER 
  Joan Schenck…………………………………..jschenck@sfcschool.org 
ALTAR SOCIETY 
  Shirley Corbari…………………………….corbari@sbcglobal.net  
Church Environment 
   Victoria Dove …………………………………..(408) 879-1122 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Katie Mitchell……………………………...katieniles@icloud.com 
EVANGELIZATION COMMITTEE 
  Barry LeMay………………………………………..(408) 379-6517 
HOME MINISTRIES 
  Grace Rivero………………………………………………...(408) 265-1380 
LECTORS 
  Edith Gallant……………………………………….....…....(408) 371-9629 
LITURGY COMMITTEE 
  Katie Mitchell………………………………………..……..(408) 879-9158 
USHERS 
  Dick Hawkins………………………………………….…...(408) 879-1122 


